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No! No! No!  We as Oregonians have always had pride in are ability to vote via mail.  

As a healthcare worker, my schedule is hectic and demanding, and to be able to mail 

my vote in is so important to me and to care for my patients without sacrificing time. 

Would you rather pull people away from their jobs to vote?!  

Shame on you who have purposed this abomination to take the freedoms from the 

people.  Shame on you.   


